
You will get to tour the building

and feel more comfortable for your

first day of school. 

Tour the building

When you come to Fish Camp, you

meet friends from middle school, but

you also make new friends to start

your high school experience off right! 

New Friends

Our Fish Heads, who lead you at

camp, will be available all year for

you to reach out to when you need a

mentor or friend to help you navigate

the adjustment to high school life. 

Fish head mentors

We work hard to make this a great

experience for you because we want

you to love being a BHS Hawk as much

as we do! So don't miss this first taste of

life here at BHS!!  

Hello--it's fun

BHS FISH CAMP 
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FISH CAMP is the opportunity for incoming freshmen to get to know

BHS and begin to make it feel like home.  

For more information: heather.raynsford@birdvilleschools.net

sara.mellado@birdvilleschools.net 


